[INSERT DATE]
[INSERT NAME]

[INSERT ADDRESS]
Dear [INSERT NAME] 
Re: Information session
Thank you for your expression of interest regarding the provision of foster care in Queensland. 
The Department of Child Safety works in partnership with child protection agencies, fostering agencies and carers to ensure that children and young people requiring foster care are cared for in a safe and accountable way. 

As a foster carer you would be required to provide a level of care consistent with the standards outlined in the Child Protection Act 1999. To learn more about the provision of foster care in Queensland you are invited to attend an information session to be held at 
[Insert venue and date and time]
The aim of the information session is to provide you with further details including: 
· How and why children come into foster care

· The role of the foster carer

· Training and assessment steps for becoming a foster carer

· Types of foster care placements, and
· Support for foster carers

The session will be presented by staff from the Department of Child Safety and/or fostering agency and an experienced foster carer. It will be an informal presentation and you will have opportunities to ask questions. 

As becoming a foster carer is a serious decision that impacts on your own family life it is recommended that family members also attend the information session to learn more about fostering. 
Please RSVP to [INSERT CONTACT PERSON DETAILS]
We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you soon.

Regards
Invitation to information session



